
August 30, 2020 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert 
Florio with your weekly update: 

o Thank you for your continued support as we got through our first week of school together. We 
understand and are working through challenges as our teachers and staff do their best to navigate 
both online learning and face to face instruction. We appreciate your patience as we work 
diligently as we can through any difficulties we face 

o Please know our online students will not be penalized and our teachers will work with your 
student to get the materials and curriculum due to technological issues. 

o Additional My PCS Student/Family Resources:  All My PCS Online students and families should 
review this resource link -> My PCS Online Website Resources  

o Please check out our school’s website for additional resources and assistance 

o Students in need of support with their learning options can please contact our MTSS Student 
support team of Mr. Brad Gatie, Mr. Michael Burress or Ms. Jennifer Kilingsworth via email at:  

o gatieb@pcsb.org 

o burressm@pcsb.org 

o killingsworthje@pcsb.org 

o Students in school face to face our asked to return any books they may still have from last school 
year – there is a book return set up outside our Media Center 

o ELP – extended learning will begin this week from 2 to 3 pm in our Media Center from Monday 
through Thursday 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits! 

See you at the top! 
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